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****This email was sent to pmods22@ribblevalley.gov.uk. An automatic response has been sent to the email
sender****
More houses.proposed for Highmoor Park area although I see the need for Clitheroe to grow in my opinion it
has now gone out of control all services are stretched (I had to wait 8 weeks for new green bin)  and the amount
of traffic  is dangerous what has happened to the great Clitheroe I have lived in for 72 years? It has lost its
charm Please NO MORE HOUSES enough is enough.
       
          

Sent from my iPhone
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